From: Jared Sands

To: Marissa Da Breo-Latchman

Cc: Anne Cox; Tony Palumbo

Subject: Table Application 2024-005 - Rezoning for 3911 SW Port St Lucie Blvd
Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 5:00:12 PM
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Good afternoon, Marissa,
| hope this email finds you well.

We would like to have our rezoning application tabled from the next CC meeting. Miss Cox informed
me to reach out to you via email to get this done.

Thanks,

Jared Sands
Land Acquisition Analyst

240 NW Peacock Blvd. Ste. 103 Port St. Lucie, FL 34986
p: (407) 745-3823. c: (561) 307-9267.

www.holidaybuilders.com
jsands@holidaybuilders.com
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